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                                  Ellisville, MO  63021 
                                  Phone:  (636) 394-2877 

 
 
 
 

 
Date: November 6th, 2012 

 

Re: 0603ESDA-TR1 End of Life Notification 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  

 

On April 12, 2013 Cooper Bussmann will no longer be offering the 0603ESDA-TR1 ESD suppressor. 

It is being replaced with the 0603ESDA2-TR2. This replacement has the same footprint as the 0603ESDA-

TR1 with an increased maximum operating voltage of 30V (compared to the 24V maximum operating 

voltage of the 0603ESDA-TR1). The 0603ESDA2-TR2 is halogen free, lead free in addition to being RoHS 

compliant. 

The End-of-Life date for the 0603ESDA-TR1 is April 12, 2013. 

The last time order date is April 19, 2013, or until inventory is exhausted. 

The last ship date is April 30, 2013. 

For the specifications of the replacement 0603ESDA2-TR2, see Data Sheet # 4419.  

If you have any questions about this End-of-Life notice and its replacement, please see your local Cooper 

Bussmann representative or contact FuseTech@CooperIndustries.com.  

 

Thank you for your business and cooperation during this upcoming transition. 

 

Jim Chan 

Senior Product Manager 

Electronic Circuit Protection 

Cooper Bussmann 

Jim.Chan@CooperIndustries.com 
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